
Main Street construction will take 
place April through the end of October 
this year. Access to all your favorite 
shops, restaurants, events, and 
services are open throughout the 
project—thanks for supporting your 
local businesses!

STAY INFORMED
Visit projectketchum.org/main-street 
(or scan the code) to learn 
more or sign up to receive 
updates by email.  

Or text JOIN MAIN to 208-202-5642 to 
receive text alerts. 


